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Hello Ladies, 
 
Wow can't believe it's winter this 
 week. What splendid weather,  
feels like spring. Although we do 
 need rain. 
 
  Darlene and I want to thank all  
the members who stepped up 
 and volunteered to fill the 
positions for 2018. Anticipating a 
fabulous year working with you all. 
 
   We will be inviting members to join the committees for the Quilt 
Auction and Home Tour at the February meeting,the first meeting for 
both will be scheduled soon. We appreciate and value your 
assistance for a successful outcome again this year. 
 
 Just a reminder about this years President Challenge. Since 2018 
marks the 25th anniversary of our Guild,  our theme will be Silver. 
Any size finished. With such a creative group we will be anticipating 
some fabulous versions of the Silver theme due in September. 
 
 Looking forward to seeing everyone at February Pizza and cutting 
party. 
 
~Mary 
 
 
 
 

***** REMINDER***** 
* Guild membership dues are due!! (Membership form attached)  
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FUTURE MEETINGS/PROGRAMS and WORKSHOPS 
• Feb 13 – Charity  Cut  Night (Starts at 4, but come by anytime) 

• March 13  - Speaker Sandy Corbin  “Making Scrappy Quilts Fresh” 

• April 10 & 14 – Heidi Stagno, Lecture and workshop  “Feathers” 

 

 
 
 

 
 

This Month’s Meeting 
From Carol Gaines and Elisa Gurley, Programs 
   

  
Our February meeting will be a Charity Cutting Party. The guild will provide pizza! The hours are  
4pm – 9pm and members can come any time between those hours. Those who can make it there at 
4pm will be sorting and laying out fabric. Each person should bring a rotary cutter, mat, and ruler for 
cutting squares. We will need members to be cutting, pressing, putting pieces into baggies, and 
checking out the baggies to members. This will be a great opportunity to use the guild stash to help 
the victims of the Thomas Fire. 
 
March will be our first speaker, Sandy Corbin whose topic is “making scrappy quilts fresh”.  in April, 
Heidi Stagno will return to speak and offer our first workshop of 2018 on feathers. 
 

Pine Needles Quilt Guild 
PO Box 2800, Wrightwood, CA 9239 

Refreshments: 

Sara Arnold 
Joanne Tschantre 
Carol Gaines 

 
 
 

 

    Door Prize: 

     50/50 Drawing 

What to Bring 
 

• *   Rotary cutter, cutting mat, 
and          ruler for cutting 
squares  

• *   Sew and Tell   . 

• *    Membership dues 



   

Pine Needles Quilt Guild 
PO Box 2800 
Wrightwood, CA  92397 

           Date Paid _____________________ 
Pine Needles Quilt Guild Membership Form Check # _________ Cash ________ 

Please complete this form and bring it to the next meeting (or mail it) with your membership dues as follows: 
New Members: $30 (if joining January-June) or $15 (if joining July-December) 
Returning Members: $30 (if paid January-March) or $40 (if paid April-December)  
 
Please Print 
 
Name _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address _________________________________________________________________________ 
   Address       City   State Zip 
 
Street Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
   Address       City   State Zip 
 
Phone Number _____________________________________  Birthday (month/day) ___________________ 
 
E-mail Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
The guild newsletter is distributed by e-mail and on the web; please be sure to provide 
membership with a current e-mail address. 
 
Do you need a name badge kit? (It’s free)    ___ Yes               ___ No 
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